
Bethel Park Music Boosters Executive Board Meeting  

October 23, 2018 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:01pm by Melissa Davin 

President report:  Melissa Davin               

Vice President report: Rob Strickling  Chicago trip – details being worked on 

Secretary – Janice Brusoski 

 Motion approved for minutes of months of August and September (due to website issue) as posted   -Sherri 

Fullerton and Beth Turner  

Treasurer’s Report: Lisa Como     

    Financials as posted by L Como 

Director’s Report:  Mr. Petrossi, Mrs. Glover 

Student Director’s Report:  Sara Bucci    Senior Night is Friday night 

Committee Reports: 

Audit – no report 

Band Banquet – Melissa Knight and Lisa Thompson   RSVPs being accepted NOW—deadline is October 26, 2018 

                              Volunteers are being sent out on a sign-up Genius 

                              Gifts are ordered 

Band Festival – Audrey Lucchitti and Janice Brusoski- Thanks to everyone who helped create an amazing event 

              Profit $12,000 still finalizing numbers 

                            decorations will be shared with Senior Night Committee 

By-Laws – Jessica Di Prampero- No report 

Chaperones – Laura Hoffman – chaperones are doing well; have used almost everyone 

                          Thank you to Laura and directors for all the help and assistance for Friday night’s game 

Hoagies –Joe and Barb Bell – Nov 3 next sale 

                 All orders in by Sunday 10/28 by 3:00pm  

                  



Musical Support –   

Cast Party –Beth Turner – No report 

Gift Sales- -Connie Lewis and Kimberly Rogers – items are being reviewed at this time with directors 

Luncheon – Carol Isenberg and Richelle Aronhalt –  No report 

Outreach: 

Membership – Janet Walker  - No report 

Music Advocacy –  ongoing discussions of role with directors and officers 

Social Committee – Gail and Keith Hoppe – donuts are ordered for next sale 

Performance Attire –Stacey Lucidore and Stacie Doman- a few symphonic fittings now and next up chamber orchestra 

Publicity – Bob Doman   and Sheri Fullerton- signs are updated 

School Board – Connie Lewis – August-September stadium loudspeakers are now approved  

                            Spring trip and PMEA trips are now approved     

                            Reviewing chaperone ideas for PMEA trips- details will be released by directors as we have needs arrive                                                

Senior Night – Kiera Alderette – Thank for all the help so far…. will need to have a few extra helpers who are NOT 

seniors                             

Trip –Melissa/Rob/Janice/Lisa/Mr. Petrossi   -  Chicago trip approved, pre-trip is being planned and work on itinerary 

Video – Brad Lucidore- “ I am working on this year’s video looking for a copy of any previous banquets to get an idea 

what to include. Last years would be great but any recent years would be helpful. I'll be glad to pick it up or if anyone 

has one .    Please contact Brat at brad.lucidore@verizon.net 

Ways and Means –Gail Tarr and Emilia Ivanov – sold all but 3 hoodies at last home game! Hats and scarfs are available! 

                                  Merchandise available will be posted onto Weebly website to allow Top 21 and Orchestra kids to see 

Yearbook – John Williams and Lyn Ann Mears- 4 photographers on field during announcing of names for senior night 

                      Google drive will be uploaded with all senior photos after the event for any senior parent 

                      Band concert – photos were taken and being processed 

                

 

 

 

                            



Old Business:  

New Business:  

                         

General booster meetings schedule will be February 19, 2018 

E-Board meeting scheduled November 13, 2018 

 

Adjournment: motion by 7:43 Rob Strickling  and Brad Lucidore 

Submitted by: Janice Brusoski- Secretary 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 


